
    

 KOREAN STUDIES RECEPTION
On the Occasion of the 2014 meeting of the Association for Asian Studies, 

the Korea Foundation and the University of Pennsylvania’s James Joo-Jin Kim Program 
in Korean Studies invite you to join us for a reception. 

Friday, March 28, 2014
Philadelphia Courtyard Marriott 

(across the street from Downtown Marriott)
Juniper Ballroom

21 North Juniper Street

Reception 7–9 PM. First 200 guests will receive a complimentary drink coupon. 

James Joo-Jin Kim Program
in Korean Studies


